
Welcome  ST PETER’S BENGEWORTH EVESHAM 

P r i n t  e d i t i o n  W o r s h i p p i n g  J e s u s  i n  a  G r o w i n g  C o m m u n i t y      

  Web: www.bengeworthchurch.co.uk                                E-mail: bengeworthparishoffice@hamptonchurch.org.uk 

We extend a warm welcome to everyone attending our services 
and events, especially if you are new to the area or visiting us for 
the first time.  Please make yourself known to clergy and 
members of the congregation and stay for coffee/tea afterwards. 

Today’s Services – 20th September 2015  
 

Sixteenth  Sunday after Trinity   

8.00am Holy Communion (said) 

The Rev. Julian Bomyer 

9.45am Parish Eucharist 

Rev. Mark Binney 

Readers David Cockram, Lucy Vincent-Daviss 

Intercessor John Gordon 

Hymns MP 563, 162, 465, 842, 705 

6.00pm SoulFood  -  All Saints Church ‘What is it for?’ 

Diary  

Mon 21st 10.00am 
   7.30pm 

Bible Study  - Vicarage 
Bengeworth PCC Meeting 

Tue  22nd 10.00am   
12.00noon 

Holy Communion 
Funeral ‘Dirk’ Hands 

Wed 23rd   7.30pm The Pilgrim Course 
1 Broadway Road 

Thur 24th 10.00am 
 7.00pm 

Splish – Baby and Toddler Service 

Splosh Youth Group 

Fri 25th  7.00pm Choir Practice 

Sat 26th   

Next Sunday –27th September 

8.00am Holy Communion (said) 
Rev. Mark Binney 

9.45am Parish Eucharist  
Rev. Mark Binney 

3.00pm 
Baptism 

FOR YOUR PRAYERS  

For the housebound, the sick and the elderly:-      
Janet Bailey, Beattie Ballard,  Sylvia Emson,  Barbara 
Lines,  Hubert Martin, Maurice Miller, Grace Percival  as 
well as others known to us personally. 
 

For those who have died and all who mourn at this 
time:-, 

 (Brian) Dirk Hands, John Le Page and Gwyneth Grove. 

We ask you to pray for all children and young people in 
our community, especially those involved in our Church 
groups and schools. 

 
For those who were baptised last week :- Leah May Teresa 
O’Loughlin, and Carson James Langstone . 
and those being baptised today at St. Andrew’s :- Hendrix 
Rivver and Betsy-Blu May Ford, and Leo Joseph Gregg 

 
Cheques are to be made out to the relevant Church 

PCC not the Church. 

NOTICES 
Bengeworth PCC  Meeting 

Monday 21st September at 7.30pm in The Bostock Room.  

Macmillan Coffee Morning - September 24th 10 am. 
at Philip Tomlins Funeral Directors, The Leys.  

Please support. 
 

Harvest Festival – 4th October 
The service for the Harvest Festival will be at 11.00am 
followed by a ‘bring and share’ lunch. There will be a 
sheet at the back of the Church. Please sign to let us know 
what you will be bringing. Thank you. 

 

ALL TOGETHER -Saturday 10th October 
at the Cathedral. 9.30am – 4.00pm 

Are you going? It is going to be an amazing day and 600 
tickets have already gone out. Be sure to book your place 
as soon as you can through the Church office on 446381.  

Contact: Sarah Hewitt for more details. 
 

 

Gloria2 - Could you drive Gloria2 ? 
We are looking to recruit more drivers for Gloria as we are 
getting more bookings from local organisations. If you 
could help out occasionally, please telephone the office on 
446381. Any help would be appreciated.       Thank you. 
 
 

New Website 
St. Peter’s has a new website. Our thanks go to Graham 
Connor for his generous help setting this up. You can 
access it at www.bengeworthchurch.co.uk  You need to 
type in the full name but having done that you can access 
the church calendar, register as a subscriber and follow the 
link to the St. Peter’s Facebook page. 
 
 

There are now offertory cards available for those who make 

their offering using a standing order. 
These can be found at the back of the Church. 

 

Hospital Shop 
Volunteers are required to assist in manning the Evesham 
Community Hospital Shop. The hours are 9am-1pm or 1pm-4pm 
help is required for both morning and afternoon shifts once a 
fortnight maximum. If you would like to help please contact 
Francis Smith on 01386 443157 or jhsmith@jhsmith.plus.com   
 

Caring Hands 

As part of our support for those in need, there is a box in all our 
churches for your donations of food, bedding, clothing, toiletries 
and baby requisites which will be passed on to Caring Hands, 
working at Evesham Christian Centre. www.chands.org.uk 
 

Notices for next week’s pew sheet 
Please send notices or information for inclusion in next 

week’s pew sheet to the Parish Office no later than 9.00am 
the preceding Thursday. 

Contact details:- Tel (01386) 446381. 
Email :- bengeworthparishoffice@hamptonchurch.org.uk 
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